
 

 
 

UPDATE: The scene has been cleared and the on-ramp is now open. 
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Accident Closes On Ramp at Highway 204 and I-95 North 
 

Chatham County, GA (July 15, 2020) –  The Chatham County Police Department is on the 

scene of a tractor trailer accident on the Highway 204 on-ramp to I-95 North. 

The northbound ramp from Highway 204 to I-95 is closed, and will be for several hours while 

the accident is investigated and the scene is cleared.  

The Georgia State Patrol is in charge of the investigation, and will be the media contact for 

information regarding the details of the accident, injuries, and the outcome of the investigation. 

### 

Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 

  

  

 

tel:(912)%20675-2949

